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The Structure Subcommittee has spent the first year of our time together familiarizing ourselves with 

the Area 59 Structure manual and performing a comprehensive analysis of current customs and 

business practices. Through our research, we noted some inconsistencies and things that have simply 

fallen out of practice through the years. 

We presented a blockbuster recommendation at the 4th quarterly business meeting which should be 

circulating through the districts and groups for feedback. The subcommittee did extensive research on 

this update by speaking with past delegates, area officers, subcommittee chairs, and DCMs. The 

recommendation is by no means a change to area structure, but rather an update to accurately reflect 

our current customs and business practices. 

We have been to various workshops and Districts at the request of DCMs to talk about what structure 

is and what we do, conducted a subcommittee inventory, and provided displays at all area functions.  

In addition, the Structure Subcommittee has been working with various districts across Eastern 

Pennsylvania to develop guidelines or structure manuals for their districts if one is not currently in 

place. We hope to be a resource for all districts and groups in the Area and look forward to another 

year of service!  

 

With Gratitude, 

The Structure Subcommittee 

Area 59, Panel 73 
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